
 
 

Reception News 

6th October 2023 Autumn Term  

A message from Mrs Aris… 

This week our buddies have been on 

their residential at Tower Wood. We 

have enjoyed seeing what they have 

been up to via our school website – we 

have even been leaving them 

messages. On Wednesday Mrs 

Morgan took up our friendship 

bracelets for them, they were so 

happy (some even cried)!  

We (including Mrs Aris) have missed 

them a lot – they are such wonderful 

buddies.  

We enjoyed our Forest School 

session this week, getting very messy 

and muddy in the rain.  

Sunday 15th October, 11AM  

Welcome Mass in church 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Email – h.aris@willows.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In English we have been looking at the book ‘The Girls’. 

This is a story celebrating kindness and achievements 

of others. The children have enjoyed following the 

group of girls as they grow up and looking at what jobs 

they choose to do when they are older.  

 

P.E Day – Tuesday 

Library Day – Wednesday  

Please continue to read 

every night with your 

child.  

Thank you 

 This week we have been looking at how we can show 

God’s love including sharing that love. We have been 

thinking about Harvest time and how we can collect and 

give to people less fortunate than us.  

 

    

 


